
Mossel Bay Municipality 
 

CANCELLATION OF TENDER  
 

TDR136/2024/2025: ALIENATION OF ERF 1392 GREAT BRAK RIVER (285M²), SITUATED AT NICOLAAI 
STREET, GREENHAVEN EXT 3 

 
Notice is herewith given in terms of Section 22 (5) of the Mossel Bay Municipality’s Supply Chain Management 
Policy that the above-mentioned tender has been cancelled due to the following: 
 
Section 22(5)(c) of the abovementioned Policy states that a tender may be cancelled as no acceptable tenders 
were received.     
 
Enquiries pertaining to the above can be directed to Ms Nicole Saunders at telephone (044) 606-5194 or at 
nsaunders@mosselbay.gov.za.      
 
MR C PUREN 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
   

 


